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.January 18, 1979

Dear Miss Gilpin,
Thank you for the "Narcissus” print which'5 was received 

a few weeks ago. It is so very lovely. Every day, we all 
are enjoying it with the others. ,

Unless you have begun on the balance of prints ordered 
by Mr. Grey, the print which he would really enjoy receiving 
next is the O’Keefe. If-this is possible.

Thank you again. Best wishes from the Greys.

Sincerely,

Violet Arase


